
 
Dear Friend:  
 
On behalf of the Historic Lowry House, I am excited to announce that we will be hosting ​THE 
FIRST ANNUAL HISTORIC LOWRY HOUSE CHILI COOK-OFF ​ with our sponsor, 
Mad Malts Brewery ​.​ ​ This event will be held on September 29, 2018, at the Historic Lowry 
House.  Participating teams will begin preparation at 10:00 a.m. and the doors will open to the 
public at 11:00 a.m.  Participants and the public, alike, will enjoy a day of fun-filled festivities and 
delicious chili, which is an awesome way to kick-off to the fall season.  
 
Though this event is our way of providing entertainment and promoting unity within the 
community, it also affords the Historic Lowry House an opportunity to raise money for the 
expansion of programs and offerings we provide the area.  Our goal this year is to raise 
$20,000.  To ensure we meet this goal, we are asking for sponsorships from local businesses 
and individuals such as yourself.  By giving to this event, you will not only be supporting the 
Historic Lowry House but will be helping Huntsville preserve its heritage and Alabama’s 
connection to the Underground Railroad. 
 
Sponsorship levels and the benefits of each are listed on the enclosed attachment.  Please take 
a minute to review each level and determine the donation amount you would be comfortable 
with  providing.  Do note, your donation will be recognized in several different ways. If you have 
any questions regarding sponsorship or would like to participate, please feel free to contact us 
at the email listed below.  
  
In advance, let me thank you for your kind consideration of our request.  Your generosity will 
make a difference in our community by allowing us to continue in our work.  
 
  
Sincerely, 
/s/ Kimberly K. Tippett 
Kimberly K. Tippett, Chair 
LHCookoff@yahoo.com 
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